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3rd July, 1918.

Dear Birs,
Reverting to your letter of the 9th April last

rolative to the Motor Vassel *LUTONA® I shall bes obliged if you
will kindly let me know, for the information of the Committee,
whether this Vassazl is still in the Service of the Government.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours feithfully,

Secretary.

Mesers. James Pollock 8ons & P, Lide,
%, Lloyd's Avenus,
B G 3
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